
  
My input regarding Young People Stuck in Aged Care Facilities is as follows: 
  

1. It’s inappropriate;  
2. It’s an unproductive use and waste of federal funds;  
3. It’s unproductive in general;  
4. It would be cheaper and more productive to provide Individualised funding to 

support community living (reduce health problems, depression etc);  
5. People living in the community can become productive members (supported 

employment);  
6. People have the basic human right to live in the community;  

  
  
Regards,  
Ms Tanya Hornberg  




